
United States Department of the Interior 

BUREAU OF LAND MANAGEMENT 

In Reply Refer to: 

NMNM078374X 
3105 (F0l 100) 

Enervest, LTD. 
Attn: George Bradley 
1001 Fannin Street, Suite 800 
Houston, TX 77002-6707 

Dear Mr. Bradley: 

Farmington District Office 
6251 College Blvd. - Suite A 

Fannington, New Mexico 87402 
www.blm.gov/nrn 

March 9, 2018 

The Enervest, 2018 Plan of Development (POD) for the Bear Canyon Unit (BCU) located in 
Rio Arriba County, New Mexico is approved as of March 9, 2018. 

Within the BCU boundaries there are no tribal or allotted oil and gas minerals as the unit is 100% 
Federal minerals. 

If you have questions regarding the above unit, please contact me at (505) 564-7740 or 
jhewitt@blm.gov. 

cc: New Mexico Oil Conservation Division (NMOCD) 

Sincerely, 

----;,r6Z --
Richard Fields, 
Farmington Field Manger 


